
This is a communication to public safety answering points from the Executive Office of Public Safety and 
Security (EOPSS) and the State 911 Department regarding public safety priority testing. 
  
To expand EOPSS' priority COVID-19 testing program for public safety personnel, Secretary Turco and 
partner agencies have added a second testing site and broadened eligibility criteria to include those 
personnel who are not currently showing symptoms. Please review the attached document, which 
provides more detail on this expansion. 


